
St. Albans Country Day School 
2024-2025 

MILK ORDER 
 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that St. Albans will once again be eligible to 
participate in the Special Milk Program provided by the State of California. 
 
This Special Milk Program offers milk at a reduced rate with the State paying part 
of the bill.  Milk is offered to all students, regardless of sex, race, creed, color, 
national and ethnic origin. 
 
Please return milk orders to the school before August. 
 
Please note: Milk will be served beginning the first day of school, Wednesday, 

August 21.   
 
Please clip and send to the office. 
***************************************************************** 

Milk Order 
 

Please order milk for the 2024-2025 school year for: 
 
Name ___________________________________ Grade ______________ 
 
 ___________________________________  ______________ 
 
 ___________________________________  ______________ 
 
I understand that the cost of the milk is $25.00 per child per year. 
 
I wish to pay as follows: 
 
 
_____ Enclosed find payment (cash or check). 
 
 
 
 
Signed________________________________________________________ 


